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CARDINAL BREAKING NEWS! 

Home Sweet Homecoming! 
All students are invited to the 

President's Homecoming Address, 

which will take place in the SEC

Ballroom on Wednesday at 3:00 

p.m. Additionally, this address will
be livestreamed: for more details,
go to:
https:/ /events.uiw.edu/event/pres
idents-address

We would love to see all cardinals 
at the UIW 2024 Homecoming game

where we are going green! Scan the 
QR code for more. 

Also, do not forget to VOTE for 
youddng and queen' • 
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